
GENERAL INFORMATION

Jurnal Widya Medika (e-ISSN 2623-2723 & p-ISSN 2338-0373) is the official publication media
of Widya Mandala Catholic University Surabaya Faculty of Medicine.  Jurnal  Widya Medika
publishes original research articles, case reports and literature reviews from scientists of various
medical  education  and  research  institutions,  including  select  scientific  works  from  medical
students. All articles published had undergone plagiarism check, editorial review by the editorial
board,  and peer review by experts from their  respective fields in order to maintain the high
standard of articles published in Jurnal Widya Medika.

Address :Widya Mandala Catholic University Surabaya, Faculty of Medicine
 Jl. Raya Kalisari Selatan no. 1, Tower A Lt 6, Pakuwon City, Surabaya

Phone : (+6231) 99005299 ext 10656
Fax : (+6231) 99005277
Email : widyamedika@ukwms.ac.id

EDITORIAL

Jurnal  Widya  Medika  Volume  5  No.  1,  April  2019,  is  our  second  online  publication  since
becoming an electronic journal and having an e-ISSN in October 2018. By becoming an online
publication that is indexed in Google Scholar, Bielefeld Academic Search Engine (BASE), and
Garba Rujukan Digital (Garuda), Jurnal Widya Medika has been able to reach a much wider
audience, attracting thousands of  readers both from within and outside Indonesia. Since our last
publication in October 2018, our journal has had 2,486 views in total, 90% of which were from
Indonesia,  while  the  remaining 10% were  visitors  from various  countries  around  the  globe,
including United States, China, and Russia. This milestone is a clear sign that we are one step
closer to realizing our vision of becoming a global scientific communication media between
researchers, academics, and the public, to advance scientific knowledge and aid the development
of our country Indonesia.

We also  take  the  fact  that  we have  reached  a  high  number  of  readers,  both  nationally  and
globally, as a mandate to continue working to improve the quality of our publication so that our
journal  would  be  able  to  attain  satisfactory  national  accreditation  for  periodic  scientific
publication. This would only be achievable with the continued support and contribution from the
entire  academic  and  scientific  communities  that  continuously  strive  to  advance  health  and
medical science in Indonesia and around the world
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